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Correction 

The author note for Mary Lynn Dell’s article in the June 1993 
issue was incorrect. She is currently the Medical Director of the 
Medical Psychiatry Unit at Egleston Children’s Hospital and 
Assistant Professor of Psychiatry and Pediatrics at Emory 
University School of Medicine. Mailing address: Medical 
Psychiatry Unit, 6A, Egleston Children’s Hospital at Emory, 
1405 Clifton Road, N.E., Atlanta, GA 30322. 


